Ms. Ketanji Brown Jackson
Vice Chair

US Sentencing Commission
1 Columbus Circle NE
Washington DC 20002-8002

Dear Ms. Jackson,

I am in support of the retroactivity of the proposed changes to the federal sentencing
guidelines for which you have requested public comment. If requested, [ would be
available to testify before the commission. 1 am a taxpayer, age 53, and a resident of the
state of Wisconsin. I believe that over-incarceration of the people in the U S should be
corrected.

There are people who should be beneficiaries of retroactive amendments of the guidelines
before the commission, these people are non violent offenders, mothers, people with
good backgrounds and first time offenders.

Respectfully,

Roxanne Dodds

2282 Riverside Drive
Beloit, WI 53511
roxanne.doddsigmail.com




March 10, 2010

TO: United States Sentencing Commission
One Columbus Circle, NE
Suite 2-500
Washington, DC 20002-8002

ATTN: Public Affairs

Dear Mr. Michael Courlander:

I am in support of the retroactivity of the proposed changes to the federal sentencing guidelines for
which you have requested public comment. | specifically support the criminal history category starting
at ZERO instead of ONE for people who do not have a criminal history. However, | support all of the
amendments being made retroactive.

| believe the over-incarceration of people in the U.S. should be corrected, for moral as well as financial
reasons. | am a taxpayer, a resident of the state of Missouri and believe our citizens who are
incarcerated should and could benefit from these proposals.

Respectfully submitted,

S Rt

Jacob H. Utterback
6439 Mardel Ave.
St. Louis, MO 63109



March 8, 2010

Mr. Michael Courtlander, Public Affairs Officer
U S Sentencing Commission

One Columbus Circle NE

Washington, DC 20002-8002

Dear Mr. Michael Courlander,

T am in support of the retroactivity of the proposed changes to the

Federal sentencing guidelines for which you have requested public

comment. If requested I would be available to testify before the
commission. I am a taxpayer, age 57, and a resident of Illinois. I

believe that over-incarceration of the people in the United States

should be corrected.

There are people who should be beneficiaries of retroactive amendments

of the guidelines before the commission, these people are non-violent
offenders, mothers, people with good backgrounds and first time of fenders.

Respectfully,

Paul P. Stackowicz

1553 Sandy Point Drive
Rockford, IL 61103
Kingstack@sbcglobal.net
815-877-1724




